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Mr Nick Countouris
Managing Director
Neetan Developments

Email: nickc@randw.com.au

Dear Mr Countouris
Re: Planning proposal for Campsie Health Precinct, 11 Harp St Campsie

Thank you for providing the planning proposal outlining the establishment of a health
precinct in Harp St, Campsie.
Sydney Local Health District supports in principle the development of this site as a

proposed health precinct, noting that the establishment of synergistic health services
close to Canterbury Hospital aligns with the Campsie Town Centre Master Plan.

It is understood that further detail on the land use and specific configuration of the
site and services will be finalised at the development application stage. The District
welcomes the opportunity to continue to review and contribute to the planning for the
site given the implications for Canterbury Hospital and Health Services and the
Sydney Local Health District.

For information, please contact Dr Pamela Garrett, Director Sydney Local Health
District Planning on 0477333863 or by email at Pam.Garrett@health.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

DU

Dr Teresa Anderson AM
Chief Executive
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